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July 28, 2023 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students, 

Welcome back to another exciting academic year at Redding Elementary School District! I hope this letter finds you rejuvenated 

and eagerly anticipating the upcoming school year. Whether you are returning or joining us for the first time, we are thrilled to 

have you as part of our school community. 

As the new Superintendent of Redding Elementary School District, I am honored to lead a dedicated team of educators and staff 

who are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and intellectually stimulating environment for all our students. Our goal is to 

inspire a love for learning and empower each child to reach their full potential both academically and personally. 

Over the summer, our teachers and staff have been working diligently to prepare for the new school year, creating engaging 

lesson plans, enhancing classroom resources, and refining our approaches to education to ensure a rewarding and impactful 

experience for every student. We are excited about the initiatives and improvements we have in place, and we cannot wait to see 

the positive impact they will have on your child's education. 

As we embark on this academic journey together, I encourage all of you to stay actively involved in your child's education. 

Regular communication between parents, teachers, and the school is a crucial component of a student's success. We value your 

feedback and partnership, and together we can create a supportive and thriving educational community. 

As we navigate the challenges that may arise during the school year, we will work together to overcome them with resilience and 

adaptability. Our shared commitment to education and collaboration will be the foundation of our success. 

Lastly, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you for entrusting your child's education to us. We take this responsibility seriously and 

are dedicated to ensuring your child's growth, learning, and well-being. 

Let us all join hands in making this school year an unforgettable and transformative experience for our students. Together, we 

will inspire curiosity, nurture creativity, and unlock the true potential of each child. 

I am looking forward to a fantastic year ahead! 

Warmest regards, 

 

Cindy Bishop 

Superintendent 

Redding Elementary School District 

Shasta Union Elementary School District 

Igo Ono Platina School District 

New Millennium Partnership 

5885 East Bonnyview Road 

Redding, CA 
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